


Mr. Dave Danner
Washington Utilities and 
     Transportation Commission
March 15, 2012
Page 2






CenturyLink
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington  98191
Phone: (206) 345-1574
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl
Associate General Counsel
Regulatory Law Department


[bookmark: LocateDate]July 11, 2012


Via E-mail and 
Overnight Delivery


[bookmark: InsertAddress]Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Docket No. UT-100820 – Supplemental Broadband Information

[bookmark: Dear]Dear Mr. Danner:

CenturyLink has been discussing its broadband investment, both actual and planned, with Commission Staff and Public Counsel.  After several meetings, CenturyLink has agreed to add certain wire centers to its 2012 Broadband Plan, and to identify those wire centers as firm commitments under the plan, i.e., not subject to changes or reprioritization.  Those additional wire centers, and the estimated additional living units to be served, are contained in the Highly Confidential spreadsheet attached.  A redacted version is also provided.  

The electronic copy is being provided by email.


Sincerely,



Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/ldj
cc:  Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski
       Lisa Gafken
